

Ms Lyn Beverly
Secretary
Select Committee on Commonwealth
Bilateral Air Service Agreements
PO Box 6100,
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600

Email: cbasa.sen@aph.gov.au

Dear Ms Beverly,

I write to correct evidence given by me at the Committee Hearing in Canberra on 27 September 2023.

As reflected on page 13 of the Transcript, I incorrectly stated that "our total workforce has 38,000 females, who are working closely with their colleagues from everywhere in the world". In answering the Committee's questions, I inadvertently confused the number and percentage of female workers at Qatar Airways. I ask that the Committee consider amending the Transcript to replace "our total workforce has 38,000 females, who are working closely with their colleagues from everywhere in the world" with "38% of our total workforce is female, working closely with their colleagues from everywhere in the world".

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Fathi Atti Senior Vice President Aeropolitical and Corporate Affairs

